
 

 

 

 

 

Prof. Dan Tholen 

A2LA APLAC, USA 

“I thank you for a wonderful conference, and to express my gratitude for being 
invited. Congratulations on a very successful conference.  I appreciated the 
opportunity to interact with scientists who are struggling with interpretations of the 
Standards, and with top-level experts who can help guide my work.   I enjoyed 
seeing you again, and another beautiful region in Romania.” 

 

 


